
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

N O T I C E OF CANCELLATION OF JANUARY 13, 2025 
HISTORIC PRESERVATION COMMISSION MEETING 

 
 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Jeffersonville Historic Preservation 

Commission has Cancelled their meeting scheduled for January 13, 2025.  

 

  

 Leslie D. Merkley 

 Corporation Counsel 

 

 

 

POSTED AND EMAILED ON January 10, 2025 

 

____________________________________________ 

       TO THE FOLLOWING: 

 

 

Via Email to: dsuddeath@newsandtribune.com  

Via Email to: newsroom@newsandtribune.com 

Posted to: www.cityofjeff.net  
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